
 
 

DATE: February 24, 2022  
 

AGENDA ITEM # 3 

 
TO:    Public Arts Commission 
 
FROM:   Jon Maginot, Staff Liaison 
 
SUBJECT:   Mutha Hen location 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION:    
 
Discuss potential locations for relocation of Mutha Hen 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
Mutha Hen was installed at the corner of State Street and Third Street in 2017. The City purchased 
Mutha Hen from the artist in 2021. 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
At its January 27, 2022 meeting, the Public Arts Commission directed Chair Waldman to 
recommend potential locations for Mutha Hen. With the increase in outdoor dining opportunities, 
Mutha Hen is consistently in conflict with tables and chairs from neighboring restaurants. It is 
recommended that alternate locations be considered.


